
Good Morning Sandy Creek, 

  

First, let me tell you how much we miss you all.  I hope that each of you are doing well!  

We are going to modify the schedule starting on Monday, March 30.   The core classes, English, 
Math, Science and Social Studies will be meeting twice a week.  The purpose is to provide more 
instructional opportunities.  This does not mean more assignments.  

Students and Parents, let me assure you that we understand that this is an unprecedented 
event.  We are not penalizing students for late or missing work.  We are trying to design 
assignments that are meaningful, yet achievable through Virtual learning.  I want to thank you 
for your patience as we work toward the correct balance.   You will continue to receive the 
missing assignment emails from the school.  The purpose is for you to be aware that there are 
assignments that need to be completed, but students still have the opportunity to turn in their 
work. 

In addition, all classes will be recorded and linked to the teachers’ Blackboard page.  This is 
being done so that you can watch the lesson at your convenience, if you are unable to attend 
the live session.  Students and parents, please feel free to contact your teachers during their 
office hours or by email, if you have a question.  

I am truly amazed at how well you are handling this situation.  I know that it has disrupted life 
and has created frustration and anxiety.  As of now, we have not cancelled Prom or Graduation. 
I am not sure what the future will hold, but I will keep you updated as information becomes 
available. 

  

Thank you and stay safe, 

  

Go Creek! 

 

 

 

 

 



SCHS Virtual Learning Plan 
 

We will be moving to this plan beginning March 30, 2020. This plan was created in 
response to the need for more instructional time in classes.  We are asking that 
your students get the chance to see your face either during the lesson or during 

office hours.  
 

Amount of Virtual Engagement for Students: 
 

County Guideline:​ 2-4 hours per day (Max 20 hours per week) 
 

Core (English, Math, Science, Social Studies): 14 hours per week 
1.5 hours of class time per week per subject (2 @ 45 minutes) 
2 hours of independent work per course per week 

 

Elective (World Language, Fine Arts, CTE, PE/Health): 6 hours per week 
1 hour of class time per week  
1 hour of independent work per course per week  

 

Synchronous Learning Windows By Department: 
 

Monday & Thursday: 
ELA: 9:00-11:00 
Science:  1:00-3:00 

 

Tuesday & Friday: 
Math:  9:00-11:00 
Social Studies:  1:00-3:00 

 

Wednesday: 
ESOL Tutorials: 8:30-10:00 
Special Education Study Skills:8:30-10:00 
World Languages: 8:30-10:00 
Fine Arts: 10:00-11:30 
CTE: 1:00 - 2:30 
PE & Health: 2:30-4:00 

 

*All synchronous sessions should be recorded and posted in Blackboard in case a student has 
multiple classes in one department. 
 

Daily Office Hours: 
 

ELA, Math, World Languages & Fine Arts: 9:00 - 11:00 
Science, Social Studies, CTE, & PE/Health: 1:00 - 3:00 


